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Friday, 15 July 2022 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

As almost all of our Year 6 children have spent the last 3 days on their transition days at secondary school, 

we just wanted to remind you about the school trip to Nottingham Trent University, which will take place on 

Monday 18th July. 

 

The weather forecast predicts that we will have extremely high temperatures on the day so please ensure that 

your child comes to school with a water bottle. Although we will be spending the majority of the day indoors, 

please could you make sure that your child has a sun hat and sun tan lotion with them. Nottingham Trent 

University have been in contact to let us know that all rooms will be air conditioned, there will be drinks 

stations available to use and time spent outside will be reduced.  

 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch unless a request has already been made for the school kitchen 

to prepare a packed lunch for your child. 

 

We will be leaving school shortly after the register and aim to be back before 3pm so drop off and pick up 

times at the start and end of the day will be unaffected. If we are delayed on our return journey to school, we 

will inform parents via text message. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Matt Curtis, 

Deputy Headteacher 
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